
NCC-035000-18 Young Carers Assessments 

 

 

Hi  

Our freedom of information request relates to the Care Act and Children and Families Act. Our 

request is 

‘How many young carers were assessed through the statutory assessment process via Adults Social 

care or Children’s Services from October 1st 2017 to September 30th 2018. It would be helpful to 

have this figure split (one figure for Adult Services and one for Children Services) 

 

Best Wishes 

 
Dear Requester, 
 
Further to your recent request for information under the Freedom of Information Act. 
 
For the period stated there were 252 Assessments for Young Carers.  (FYI - in the same period there 
were also 492 Carer Reviews for Young Carers) 
We trust this now resolves your enquiry, however should you have any further queries please do not 
hesitate to contact me directly on the details below. 
 
Nottinghamshire County Council regularly publishes previous FOIR,s and answers on its website, 
under Disclosure logs. (see link)  
 
http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/ 
You can use the search facility using keywords. 
 
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a 
complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team Manager, Complaints 
and Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or email 
complaints@nottscc.gov.uk . 
 
Kind Regards 

 

 

http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/
mailto:complaints@nottscc.gov.uk

